
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kate Kuff [mailto:katekuff@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 4:20 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: No hog farms near our River! 
 
I am writing to voice my comment against huge hog farms ! They are putrid and produce tons of 
Manure. I live at the Headwaters of the Buffalo National River. There we are protecting the watershed 
by allowing the forest to grow. The USFS just opened the Upper Buffalo Mountain Bike Trails to allow 
people to enjoy the forest and not damage the water that flows directly down to the BNRiver. But the 
hog farm is endangering miles of pristine playground of the floaters and the farms and homes nearby 
are at risk for pollution- and ODOR!! This is not the way to raise food!! Smaller farms do a great job of 
raising grass fed, happy, healthy meat animals without ruining the area for years to come. I love the 
river. I float it and hike it and take my grandchildren with me. We are wanting the river to stay clean and 
beautiful for their grandchildren as well. Please accept my NO to these huge hog farms!!   
Sincerely 
Kate Kuff 
Newton County Resident for 32 years! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


